
Jenni’s class Newsletter—Spring 2024 

Happy New Year.  

Class team—

Jenni, Taylor, 

Louise and Kim. 

 

 

 

Last term we enjoyed many experiences—We had a trip 
to the Fire Station and went to see Peter Pan at the Arc 
Theatre.  

PE will be on Mondays—this half term 

we are focusing on our     balancing 

PE 

Our stories this half term are:    Leaf, 

Dear Mr Blueberry and The Queens Hat 

 Home/school communication books  
 

All children have been given new home/
school books to take home so you can 
communicate any needs your child may 
have during the school day.  Thank you 
for including the home /school book in 

your child’s book bag every day.  

Our Curriculum this term: 

This term we will looking at lots of different and interesting topics. 

In History we will be learning all about the history of the                  

Paralympics. 

In Geography we will be learning about the different continents and 

cooking food native to some of the countries within the continents.  

In PHSRE  we will be learning all about First Aid, what a First Aid box 

contains and how to help someone (calling 999). 

emergency.. 

We are looking forward to making lots more memories and 

learning new things this term. 

A polite reminder — 

It would be really helpful if you could put names in the children’s clothing including coats, hats and scarfs.  

The school is a nut free site and therefore we cannot have any food on site that contains nuts.  

Thank you 


